
                                                           the

                                           BOOKPLATE
         Newsletter of Friends of the Library, Boone County, Arkansas, Inc.

VOL. XXIV, No. 4 HARRISON, AR 72601 JUL/AUG 2012

Children’s Book Sale

Again, just in time for summer vacation, Boone County area kids came out in droves on June 2  for thend

annual children’s book sale.  Conducted by Friends of the Library volunteers with books that have been
gently read and then donated, it has been the kick-off to summer for a generation of young Boone County
Library patrons.  Prices are always set very low so as to leave some left in the piggy banks and get as many
good quality books in the hands of as many kids as possible.  2012 mission accomplished! We hope this sale
added summer excitement, entertainment, inspiration, education and enjoyment to our young bookworms
out there.

We wish to thank all those who donated books throughout the year as well as the world-class volunteers,
listed below, that put in the hard work that made it all possible. 

Amanda Baker
Christina Baker
Danny Baker
Samantha Baker
Nola Barnett

Roberta Beatty
Maxine Clayton
George Cline
Lequetta G. Cope
Shirley Copeland

Debbie  Goens
Jackie Hern
Pat Kennedy
Marjorie Malone
Barbara Martin

Dicksie Milburn
Millie Mondahl
Beth Neel
Teri Penquite
Mary Wright
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Ethan Lockridge, Winner of Basket

Buffalo National River Partners
Presents:

Archeological Studies at Buffalo
National River

Program Speaker: Melissa Baier,
Archeologist for Buffalo National River

Tuesday, August 28, 2012
5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.
Boone County Library


